
 

April 30, 2021 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting $138,434 in funding for the City of Wabasha Riverfront Revitalization Project in 
fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Wabasha, 50 
Pembroke Avenue S., Wabasha, MN, 55981.  

Funding would allow the City of Wabasha to acquire land, renovate, construct, furnish, and 
equip the National Eagle Center in order to expand program and exhibit space, increase aviary 
space for eagles, and create improvements to the riverfront in Wabasha for infrastructure, large 
vessel landing areas and docks, and public access and program areas to enhance community 
economic impact, access, and educational opportunities. 

The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will be an anchor attraction for 
Wabasha and the region, creating employment, economic resiliency, and fostering civic 
engagement.  

In accordance with House Rules, I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 
 

Angie Craig 
Member of Congress 




